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Mr. Richard Fouke a,

55Citizens for Fair Utility W -

Regulation (CFUR) | C '$.-1

1668-B Carter Drive 0 ro @
Arlington, TX 76010 *

In the Matter of
Texas Utilities Generating Company, et al.

(Comanche Peak Steam Electric Station, UnTis 1 and 2)
Docket Nos. 50-445 and 50-446

Dear Mr. Fouke:

I am writing in response to your letter requesting copies of certain
"NUREG" publications, a letter from the " Nuclear Oversight Committee
Esic] to the President," and certain reports.

NUREG publications are available for sale from the:

GP0 Sales Program
Division of Technical Information

and Document Control
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

You should direct your request for certain NUREG publications to the above
office. Any future requests for NUREG publications should also be directed
to the GP0 Sales Program.

de have not been able to locate the other reports you request. We suggest
that you contact the issuing organizations f or those reports.

The Nuclear Safety Oversight Committee (NSOC) is not a part of the NRC
and therefore your request for a nuclear Safety Oversight Committee docu-
ment should be directed to the NSOC as follows:

Nuclear Safety Uversight Committee
1133 15th Street, N.W.
Suite 307
Washington, DC 20005

You may reach the NSOC by telephone at (202) 653-8468.
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If you have any questions about this matter, please contact ir.e at
(301) 492-8659.

Sincerely,

!?On titIo. Ubknom $dIoe!J(k
l l'arjorie Ulman Rothschild

Counsel for NRC Staff
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